Archbald Borough
Branch Chipping begins April 24t

Branch chipping requests will begin April 3. Please call
570-876-1800 ext. 101 to be placed on the list.

Branch chipping is to help our residents clean up their
yards. If you contracted with a tree service, Archbald
Borough will not chip them. Branches need to be placed
at the curb with trunks facing out to the road.

Chipping requests end October 13,




